
Preparations for Health for Life Spring Planting 

 

On Friday 17th February 2017 we practised making paper plant pots ready for 
spring planting. Each member of the committee selected seeds for their class 
to plant after consulting with them earlier in the term. All seeds are now in 
classes.  Health4Life members will be able to support other children to make 
plant pots as they are started off indoors before being planted in the raised 
beds which are allocated to each class. 

 

 


